
 

  

 
 
LISA D. NORDSTROM 
Lead Counsel 
lnordstrom@idahopower.com 
 
 
March 30, 2016 
 
 
 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

Filing Center 

201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

Salem, Oregon  97301 

 

Re: Supplement to Tariff Advice No. 16-05 - Update Indexes and Cancellation of Sheet 
Nos. 23-9 through 23-11 

 
Attention Filing Center: 
 
 On March 22, 2016, Idaho Power Company (“Company”) filed Tariff Advice No. 16-05 as 
a housekeeping advice updating the Schedule Index and General Rules and Regulations Index, 
and canceling Sheet No. 23-9. After further review and comparison of the Company’s and the 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon’s records, it has been discovered that Sheet Nos. 23-10 
and 23-11 also need to be cancelled; therefore, the Company is requesting cancellation of 
Sheet Nos. 23-10 and 23-11 in addition to the request to cancel Sheet No. 23-9.   
 
 If you have any questions regarding this advice filing, please contact Executive Assistant 
Kimberly Towell at 388-2558 or ktowell@idahopower.com. 

 

           Very truly yours, 

 

 

           Lisa D. Nordstrom 

LDN/kkt 
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